

1390 Cobequid Rd Waverley, NS B2R 1L9

E-mail: cheema.fundraising@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam:

Every year, hundreds of young athletes from age eight and up take to the waters of Lake Thomas for the very first time as participants in Cheema's nationally recognized sprint canoe/kayak program. For many a fun summer activity quickly becomes a life's passion. Grit, determination and the support of the club, its coaches and the wider Cheema family have produced more than one National, World and Olympic Champion.

That wider Cheema family has always included one essential member...you, our local business community. Once again, we look to you for support to keep Cheema's internationally recognized programs accessible for youth in our area and ensure training facilities and equipment are top notch for all our athletes.

Our annual fund raising auction takes place on November 18 at Brewster's Bar & Grill in Bedford. We ask you to help us reach our fund raising goal by donating an item for our live or silent auction.

Our committee will gladly make arrangements to pick up any donation at your convenience. Please email Nadine at cheema.fundraising@gmail.com with pick up details, questions or concerns. You can also reach out by phone at 902-483-0638.

Just think! Your contribution could fuel the paddling aspirations of the next Karen Furneaux, Michelle Russell or an up and coming Cheema athlete you may know.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Nadine Lamontagne Chair, Fund Raising Committee Cheema Aquatic Club